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12th March 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Now that we have the children back in school and we are hopefully on the road to normality, I would very much 
like to gather your thoughts and opinions regarding the remote learning provision that was offered during the most 
recent lockdown.  As a school, we are constantly reflecting on what we do to ensure that we provide the very best 
for the children in our care and gathering your views is one way of achieving this. 
 
I would appreciate it if you could take some time to complete our Parent/Carer survey using the following link. 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=0IJls4w7kEGC0m_nMNkRsTqctvgKcE9Cv1zmrsJiAldUNEtZ
MVpETjVDWU5WSElTV0VNOFhNRjZKVS4u 
 
If you have more than one child attending the school, either base your responses on the experience of your eldest 
child or complete a survey for each child.  
 
May I take this opportunity to thank you for supporting your child’s/children’s remote learning over the past few 
months.  If you wish to discuss any issues you have regarding the return to school and how best to support your 
child now and in the future, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Hayley McGoldrick 
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